
OPAL Term 6 Assembly



Responsibility

• Everyone needs to help tidy up at the end of play times. If 
you are near any equipment when the tidy-up whistle 
goes, pick it up and put it away.

• Opal Squad – remember to wear your yellow bibs on your 
duty day. Please keep making sure equipment is being 
used properly and also being put away neatly. 

• Each class can send out 4 extra volunteers on their Squad 
day to help get equipment out.



Water play

• No pipes/tubes in your mouth

• To reduce our water usage, soon we will 

be getting a water butt that will be filled 

up and you will take water from this for 

your water play – once this water is all 

gone, that’s it!

• When we get the water butt, you will no 

longer use the outdoor tap



Cable reels

• If you are rolling along or standing on 
top of the big cable reel, you must be 
on the grass and not the playground



Chalk and pens

• These must stay on the playgrounds 

• All chalk and pens need to be returned to the 
trays/containers at the end of playtimes 



Tyres

• Do not roll tyres over the track – instead, 

use the grass area to the end of the red 

playground and roll the tyres down here 

where there are no obstacles

• You must pay attention to where you are rolling the tyres 

and check if anyone is in the way

• The tyres are no longer going to be stored next to the water 

play, but instead at various points around the field



Scooters, skateboards and bikes

• You must only use these on the track or field, not on the 
playground

• The track and grass break your fall and this is important as 
you are not wearing a helmet



Wooden storage boxes

• There are 2 new wooden storage boxes on the 
KS1 playground and the red playground

• You must not take the lid off these yourself as the 
wood is quite rough and sharp – the Play Team 
will take the lids off for you

KS1 playground 

box - tarpaulins

Red playground 

box – suitcases and 

hoops



Tarpaulins

• The tarpaulins and plastic sheets can be used to make 
dens

• You must put them away in the big wooden storage box 
on the KS1 playground

• They are not to be used as water slides




